CERTIFICATE

I hereby certify that the texts of the Pre-Filing and Post-Filing Announcements attached hereto
were broadcast over the facilities of WJCU, University Heights, Ohio, on the following dates and
times:

PRE-FILING ANNOUNCEMENT
April 1, 2020, 8:28 AM
April 16, 2020, 4:59 PM
May 1, 2020, 8:07 AM
May 16, 2020, 4:59 PM

POST-FILING ANNOUNCEMENT
June 1, 2020, 8:23 AM
June 16, 2020, 10:19 AM
July 1, 2020, 4:16 PM
July 16, 2020, 2:21 PM
August 1, 2020, 4:59 PM
August 16, 2020, 9:00 PM

JOHN CARROLL UNIVERSITY

By: W

asen Sokol, Director, WICU

Date: _ 9/ 29/20




PRE-FILING ANNOUNCEMENTS

On September 25, 2012, WICU was granted a license by the Federal Communications
Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until October 1, 2020. Our license
will expire on October 1, 2020. We must file an application for license renewal with the FCC on
June 1, 2020. When filed, a copy of this application will be available for public inspection at
publicfiles.fcc.gov. It contains information concerning the station's performance over the last 8
years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application, and to
whether this station has operated in the public interest, should file comments and petitions with
the FCC by September 1, 2020.

Further information concerning the FCC's broadcast license renewal process is available at
WICU, 1 John Carroll Boulevard, University Heights, OH 44118, or may be obtained from the
FCC, Washington, D.C. 20554, www.[cc.gov,

POST-FILING ANNOUNCEMENTS

On September 25, 2012, WICU was granted a license by the Federal Communications
Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until October 1, 2020. Our license
will expire on October 1, 2020. We filed an application for license renewal with the FCC. A
copy of this application is available for inspection at publicfiles.fcc.gov. It contains information
concerning the station's performance over the last 8 years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application, and to
whether this station has operated in the public interest, should file comments and petitions with
the FCC by September 1, 2020.

Further information concerning the FCC's broadcast license renewal process is available at
WICU, 1 John Carroll Boulevard, University Heights, OH 44118 or may be obtained from the
FCC, Washington, D.C. 20554, www.fcc.gov.



